ive B Preservation Commi

The last “old” building left in the district is Olive Branch
School. Olive Branch was originally built in 1908 and
burned down in a fire that started in the boiler room in 1913.
The building was rebuilt on the original foundation. Cur-
rently the building is being used as a district warehouse.

A committee has been formed to explore funding sources
to renovate the old Olive Branch School. The committee is
in the process of applying for the building’s inclusion on the
National Registry of Historic Places and once the process is
completed grant money, fund raising, donations, and other options will be pursued. If you would like to help in
this effort, please contact the Board Office at 845-3576. Help preserve an important part of the community by
joining the committee.




